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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 
 
2 Thessalonians 3:3 But the Lord is faithful, who shall stablish you, and keep you from evil. 
 
As covid-19 and its variants continue to cause issues around the world and even in the islands of the Pacific, I’m so thankful that God has continued to 
bless the ministry here on Kauai. It’s such a blessing to see those who have trusted Jesus as their Saviour in these difficult times continue to grow and 
to be faithful in their new walk with the Lord. I want to Praise the Lord for Kio Swin who raised his hand during the invitation at one of our Sunday 
services in September. I had the privilege to take God’s Word and lead him to Christ. Please pray for him and his new faith in Christ!! I Praise the Lord 
that God is still in the saving business!! We just have to be faithful to share His Word and the Holy Spirit will do the rest!! I’m so thankful that we have 
been able to continue meeting outdoors during the covid-19 pandemic. I think our folks are beginning to love the outdoor services!! 
 

                                              
         Pray for Linda in the passing of Pani, he was a faithful servant, husband and father!      Our Kosrean Choir!            Patty with vistors!  
     

 
It was a sad time at our church with the passing of Pani, one of our faithful men who I led to the Lord eight years ago. Please pray for his wife Linda, 
their six children and our church family during this time. Brother Pani will definitely be missed in our services!  
 
I’m thankful for my wife, Patty, who is a great help to our ministry in the islands of the Pacific. Please pray as we continue her weekly infusions, that 
her legs and feet will strengthen and that she will notice a decrease in the pain and numbness. She has such a heart to serve the Lord, but her body has 
made it difficult for her to serve as she desires. I’m so thankful that God knows the desires and intents of the heart! I know that she truly appreciates all 
your prayers for her during this time in her life. Also, our son Aaron is having a lot of ongoing physical needs. I know he would appreciate your prayers 
as well.   
   
Pray for the ministry of Amazing Grace Baptist Church as we continue moving forward for the Lord. Our desire is to see souls saved and that we would 
see those who have made a profession of faith grow in their faith. We are so thankful that the Lord has placed us on these islands in the Pacific to let 
our light shine in the darkness for Jesus Christ! Pray for our folks to remain faithful in their walk with the Lord. 
   
 Thank you for being so faithful to our family and for being a part of our ministry here on Kauai and the Pacific islands. It’s through your faithful prayers 
and sacrificial giving that we are able to continue serving the Lord on the mission field!                            
                                   
           
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 
 
  
  
 




